VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

In compliance with the communication made by the Ministry of Human
Resource Development, Govt. of India, New Delhi vide its letter D.O. No.
11014/2/2018-EBSB dated 18th. July, 2018, the undersigned is directed to
convey that the Vice-Chancellor has been pleased to constitute a Selection
Committee consisting of the following faculty members for selecting the best three
interns who will be provided Cash Awards in connection with their participation
in the Swachh Bharat Summer Internship Programme launched by the Ministry
of HRD in association with the Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation :

Members
1. Prof. Sudhansu Sekhar Maiti
Department of Statistics, Visva-Bharati - Nodal Officer

2. Dr. Sujit Kumar Paul
Department of Life Long Learning
& Extension (REC), PSV - Co-ordinator

3. Dr. Prasenjit Saha, Vinaya Bhavana - Member
The Selection Committee is requested to start its functioning following the

guidelines of Swachh Bharat Summer Internship Programme as communicated
by the Ministry of HRD, New Delhi.

No.REG/Notify/156/611
Date : 10.08.2018

To:

The Nodal Officer, Co-ordinator and Member of the Selection Committee
Copy to :

All Directors/Principals of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas

The Heads of all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centres/Offices
C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor

P.A. to the Registrar
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